
Contact Info 
Please feel free to contact me 
at any time during the school 
year to discuss your concerns 
or questions about your child’s 
progress and  participation in 
speech therapy. E– mail is best 
and I will make every effort to 
get back to you within a 
reasonable time frame.  

Jessica James 
(440) 995-7300 ext. 7317  

jjames@mayfieldschools.org 

 

Wishing you a very happy 
holiday and winter break!  

Every student I work with 
received  their own copy of 
The Old Lady Who Swallowed  
a Bell (or Snow). We’ve read 
these books in therapy and 
the kids just love them! There 
are so many ways to build 
language from low to high. 
Please click on the links 
below for some great 
extension activities. You can 
download and print. You will 
also find additional holiday 
activities separate from the 
ones sent home this week.  
 
https://www.dropbox.com/sh
/2m8au34gr4izp3v/AADVyjvG
MGOREYoWNJ5I43oCa?dl=0 

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/2m8au34gr4izp3v/AADVyjvGMGOREYoWNJ5I43oCa?dl=0
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/2m8au34gr4izp3v/AADVyjvGMGOREYoWNJ5I43oCa?dl=0
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/2m8au34gr4izp3v/AADVyjvGMGOREYoWNJ5I43oCa?dl=0

